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Highview Branch to be closed for Renovations. 

 
LOUISVILLE, Ky. (12/5/2024): Louisville, KY—The Highview Branch of the Jefferson County Clerk’s 
Office will be closed on Monday, December 9th, for renovations. It will reopen on Tuesday, 
December 10th.  

For more information on services, branch locations, and operating hours, visit the 
Jefferson County Clerk’s website at JeffersonCountyClerk.org . You may also connect 
with us online by e-mail at countyclerk@jeffersoncountyclerk.org , or on Facebook at 
facebook.com/JCCOKY    

### 

Highview Motor Vehicle Branch Closed on Monday, 
December 9, 2024, for renovations 
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